
Note to File 

Monastir Nature Hub 

Covid-19 Related Delays 

After discussions with the Notre Grand Bleu team and the contractor in Monastir 

(SpeedCooling), and due to the Covid-19 pandemic and related quarantine 

measures imposed by the Tunisian government, Horizons approves the 1-month 

extension of the deadline for the submission of the final deliverables for the 

Nature Hub in Monastir, and will impose no deductions to the final payment until 

the new approved date.  

Accordingly, the new deadline to finalize the Nature Hub as per the specifications 

of the project team is September 30th, 2020 instead of August 30th, 2020.  

Attached is the correspondence from Tunisia detailing the request and approval. 
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